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The project to convert Hitchin Town Hall into a community venue and the new North Herts.
Museum had its final approval at a Council meeting last night, which is wonderful news. As
the previous posts show, we’ve already started work at the museums, cleaning and
assessing the objects, but we were still waiting for that last vote. It’s great to know that
NHDC is committed to such an exciting project.

The outline design for the front of the new museum, by Buttress Fuller Allsop
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